
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

13th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Unfortunately, as a consequence of Covid-19 and restrictions regarding social distancing, we 

are unable to host the 'Year Nine Induction Day' on Wednesday 20th May 2020.  However, 

we are organizing an 'On-line Welcome' and you will receive an induction information pack 

by mid-June. I will contact you once the details of the 'On-line Welcome' are finalized.  

In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding Ripon Grammar School, please email. I 

hope that you and your family are safe and well and your child is looking forward to joining 

Ripon Grammar School in September.  

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Miss Marita Murray 

Deputy Headteacher 

  

 

 

 


